VP NCR REPORT
September 04 2018,

I attended the ODLC/PSAC Labour Day Parade in Ottawa, more than 1000 came out. It was great seeing many members from other Locals and talk about Phoenix issues.
Sept 11 2018,

Our monthly OGULs are still happening with all the Local Presidents. Myself as well my DVP Robert Basque are working with the Locals to clean up the MUD list and making sure members are in the right Local as we are working on the realignment of the locals.
Sept 18, 2018
I attended the Canadian Forces Health Services UMCC (separate report).

Local AGMs are starting and should be wrapped up around the middle of Dec.

I will be attending the EAP UMCC being held on the 15 of November which now has moved to 12 Dec 2018.
Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Wrinn

VP National Capital Region
